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Attendance: Scottie McDaniel, Janice Lee, Pam Eberhardt, Drake Lewis, Tom Roza, Agnes Hamilton, Debbie Haynes, Andrew LaManque, Martin Varela, Bret Watson, Ray Sarria
The February 2008 meeting of the Central Services Classified Senate (CSCS) was held at 1:30pm on February 13, 2008 in the District Board Room and was conducted by President Scottie McDaniel.

1) Review and Approve Minutes
Scottie McDaniel called the meeting to order. A sign-in sheet was made available to all attendees.  The minutes for the January meeting were approved with changes to dates in the Meeting Minutes section and a change to what vacancies exist for upcoming CSCS election
2) Treasurer’s Report
Debbie Haynes reported on CSCS finances.
3) CSCS Sub-Committee Meeting Reports
Employee of the Month

There are a sufficient number of nominees. 

Banners are being ordered and awards will be given in the next few weeks.  
Retreat

Combined De Anza/Foothill/Central Services retreat is being planned

Date in mid April to mid May timeframe, several offsite locations are being looked at.  
Senate will work to hold CSCS share of the cost to $5,000 
4) District Committee Reports
    Budget Committee

State 2008-09 budget deficit is more severe
Community College budget could be reduced by approximately $10 million of which FHDA’s share would be about $200-300,000

It appears there will not be any COLA next fiscal year.  
Prop 92 was not approved by the voters

The Sungard/Banner system was recommended over the Datatel.  
   Chancellor Advisory Council (CAC)

Same items as discussed in Budget topic

Principles & Strategies for Budget Reductions document presented

The CSCS will seek clarification on the topic of what to do if staff is cut but the work remains
ETAC

Security and establishment of district-wide procedures governing the use of confidential and student-related data.  
A survey was issued on what types of data is being accessed and how is it used.  
7) Closing Questions & Comments

CSCS Elections 
Will be held by the last week of April.  
One position is up for election: President-Elect

Gift for New Hires 

Will be a flashlight engraved with CSCS title

The next meeting of the CSCS will be at 1:30pm on March 5, 2008 at the Foothill/Board Room.  Scottie McDaniel adjourned the meeting.
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